
From: Robinson, Gary, EMNRD
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
Cc: Brown, Maxey G, EMNRD
Subject: Cameron - Leak
Date: Monday, July 24, 2017 2:47:32 PM

Olivia, pictures of the leak on the Cameron Oil & Gas – Langlie Mattix 4 Fed #1 (32743) are on the L
drive. It looks like they had a flowline leak by the heater in a poly line & replaced it w/ steel pipe.
Most everything is covered up on the road & location. There is still recent staining around the
heater, there are more issues you can see in RBDMS & in the pictures.
 
Gary Robinson
NMOCD
Compliance Officer
Hobbs, NM
 

mailto:Gary.Robinson@state.nm.us
mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us
mailto:MaxeyG.Brown@state.nm.us























	Email_24July2017_GRobinson_Cameron - Leak
	NMOCD_photos_24July2017
	20170724_090005
	20170724_090012
	20170724_090026
	20170724_090105
	20170724_090246
	20170724_090251
	20170724_090310
	20170724_090315
	20170724_091101
	20170724_091318
	20170724_091352


